
 

NVS - Orange Level Reminders (Jan 5/21) 

 

Good evening Nashwaak Valley families, 

At midnight tonight our whole province returns to Orange Alert Level.  We know that our Black 
Bears will once again rise up and continue to follow protocols and keeping everyone safe.   

Mask Use: 

• Students in Grades K-12 are required to wear a mask on a school bus, even when sitting 
alone or with a member of the same household.  

• Students in Grades K-8 are required to wear a mask at all times at school, including 
outside.  

o Exceptions are when students are sitting at a desk working silently, eating, or 
engaged in sports activities during physical education class. 

On the topic of masks... we are asking families, if possible, to send 3-4 masks with our Black 
Bears each day.  Morning recess and noon recess times create a very soggy and wet mask 
situation for the kids.  Please try to keep each mask in their own individual bag marked with the 
student's name.  All masks will be returned home each day to be washed.  We certainly 
appreciate your efforts and understand that this may not be an option for all families. 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

Have a good evening! 

 


